## TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244

tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164

Facebook Page - Click here

SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

## MINI NEWSLETTER

- 1. Movie Night A reminder about this Social Night on Thursday. Pizza Orders are due tomorrow and any children attending need to be supervised by parents. Tea will begin at 6pm and the movie will start at 6.30pm and conclude at 8pm. More specific information went out on Tiqbiz last night. The Parents Club has kindly offered to pay for Pizza for tea for all students and parents.
- 2. Trivia Night Don't forget to get your table organised for the Trivia Night which will be held on Saturday 1<sup>st</sup> August. We hope that this will be a great fundraiser for our school and your support would be greatly appreciated. More specific information went out on Tiqbiz last night. Contact Bev Montgomery for bookings.
- 3. Grade 3/4 Camp Information went home today regarding the camp at 15 Mile Creek. A number of forms need to be returned ASAP. This camp is for 4 days from Tuesday 1st September to Friday 4th September Mrs Haberfield will be attending this camp.

A. Parent Consent Form

- B. Medical Form
- C. Any forms relevant to asthma, allergies, anaphylaxis
- 4. Woorabinda Camp We are fortunate to have 3 students from Grades 4/5 attending this camp this year. This camp is scheduled for Monday 17<sup>th</sup> August to Friday 21<sup>st</sup> August. The following forms need to be returned: Application Form / Medical Form
- 5. <u>Doxa Camp</u> The following forms need to be returned ASAP for Grade 5/6 students attending the Doxa Camp at Melbourne from Monday 24<sup>th</sup> August to Friday 28<sup>th</sup> August. Mr Brodie will be attending this camp.

A. Parental / Guardian Permission Form

C. Confidential Medical Information

- B. Camper's Agreement
- D. Any forms relevant to asthma, allergies, anaphylaxis
- <u>6. Reports / Student Led Conference Day -</u> A big thank you to all of the families and parents who attended the Student Led Conference Day last term. This was a wonderful day for all involved and allowed teachers to continue to build on that important link with home. Don't hesitate to contact staff to make an appointment if that day did not suit.
- 7. Mrs Wallace (LSL) Mrs Wallace will be taking some well-deserved Long Service Leave for the first 6 weeks of Term 3. We are fortunate to have Ms Zerlina Green take her grade during this time and I know that the children in F/1 will have an enjoyable time during this period. Normal programs will continue during this time.
- <u>8. New Enrolments</u> A reminder to any families about getting enrolment forms for 2016 in ASAP. This will assist with planning for next year and staffing. We look forward to presenting more special treats to our New Foundation Students for 2016.
- 9. Small Schools Website This was launched late Term 2 and parents were informed via Tiqbiz. I encourage everyone to take a look at this site and keep a look out for TV and Radio advertisements which will be out soon. The website link is below.
- 10. Excursions Two major excursions will be held next week. This will involve the whole school going to Eastbank to see The Gruffalo's Child on Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> July. We will leave school by bus at 11am and return at approximately 1pm. Normal lunches will be available. On Friday 24<sup>th</sup> July, some of the senior and middle school students will be going into Shepparton to participate in Interschool Football and Netball. Again we will travel by bus and this will be for the whole day bring lunch, snack and drinks. More details will be available in the full edition of the newsletter next week. Permission forms should go home this week.
- 11. Sporting Schools Program AFL and Golf continue again next week as per usual. We will have 2 more sessions of these sports before the new sports start in Week 4. We hope to formally announce these sports next week. The first 2 sessions this term will all be held at school and will finish at 4.35pm.

AFI

Monday 20th July - Term 3

Monday 27th July - Term 3 (last session)

Golf

Tuesday 21st July - Term 3

Tuesday 28th July - Term 3 (last session)

- 12. Winter Uniforms (Beanies) We now have re-stocked RED and BOTTLE GREEN beanies for sale. \$10 one size fits all.
- 13. Play Group This will be held this Thursday to be conducted by Mrs Forman. Please spread this message around the local community and everyone is welcome.
- 14. OSH Care is available on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week as per usual.
- 15. Library This will be held on Thursday and students are encouraged to return any library books that were borrowed last term.

David Brodie (Teaching Principal)

Small Schools Website - http://www.localsmallschools.com.au/